
Ladies 18 Hole Golf League by Kellie Bilton 
“Stay true to yourself and listen to your inner voice. It will 
lead you to your dream.” -James Ross 
 
Time to wrap up the Season. It’s hard to believe Spring is 
here already. It’s been a great season, a little cooler than 
usual. Many snowbirds headed north, and the summer golf 
league will soon begin. 
March 20 - Member Guest with its Spring Decor was a huge 
success. A healthy breakfast was provided by ladies of the 
league; followed by a great round of golf with closest to the 
line, longest drive, closest to the pin. Thank you for the help, 
Al, Rich & Nick with hole 18. A delicious lunch followed. 
Carol Andrews and her committee/ volunteers did a great 
job, lots of prizes handed out; a great time was had by all. 
March 25 - Awards Luncheon and everyone stepped up and 
put on a great potluck. Host Cathy Burns decorated the 
tables with her beautiful glass work - a tulip pot. A lucky 
winner at each table got to take it home. 
 Unfortunately, luck wasn’t with me. 
 
Welcome to our new Board of Directors for 2024/2025 
President       Gloria Craven 
Vice President   Andrea Saunders  
Treasurer    Nancy Kelly  
Secretary   Shirley Beaton 
Game Chair  Dede Martin 
Handicap   Michelle Gregg 
Past President Cathy Reid 



 
The Most Improved Player ... Sandie Gordon 
Sandie’s speech for the winner was one for the books. She 
knew the winner quite well ... herself. Cathy stepped up to 
present her the award. Congratulations... 
Grand Shootout Champion... Dede Martin 
Well-deserved award after trying 10+ years to achieve. 
Congratulations Dede. 
 
Birdies & Eagles presented by Carol Andrews.  
 Sandy Young explained and presented the Ringers. 
 
Thank you to the outgoing Board of Directors, Anna Souza, 
Sandie Gordon, Karen Pierce. 
Enjoy your summer & be safe!!! 
 


